
Dear Preschool students and families, 

My name is Melanie Pliml and I am so excited to welcome you and your child to 
preschool! We are going to have a wonderful year together full of learning, fun, and 
adventures. I cannot wait to see what this year has in store for us! 

Here is a little information about me! I have lived in Minnesota all of my life. I grew 
up in Hermantown, Mn. I earned my Bachelor’s degree in Early Childhood Education 
and Early Childhood Special Education at the University of Minnesota Duluth. Go 
Bulldogs! When I am not teaching, you can usually find me reading a book, playing with 
my dogs Poppy Lou and Willow Mae, and being with my two nephews. 

This is my first year at Floodwood and I am so excited to share it with you! I LOVE 
teaching young children. My goal as a teacher is to instill a lifelong love for learning. I 
also love celebrating the unique gifts that each child brings to the classroom. 
Therefore, I make it my mission to build a classroom community filled with kindness, 
compassion, and respect for all. 

It is important for me to get to know my students and their families. I have 
attached a student/parent questionnaire to this letter to help me learn more 
information about your child. Please work with them to fill out this questionnaire, and 
bring in on meet the teacher night or the first day! 

In the meantime, please feel free to contact me via email at mpliml@isd698.org with 
any questions. I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and cannot wait to meet 
you! See you soon! 

Sincerely,
Ms. Pliml

A few of my favorites: 

COLOR: Purple SEASON: Fall
FOOD: Pizza

DRINK: Coffee
BOOK: Dragons Love Tacos 

SINGER/BAND: Luke Combs 
SPORT: Football., Hockey, and Baseball





Please make sure to return all paperwork on the first day of school. Thank you! 


